Friends, 20 January 2021
Isaiah 60 is written to Israel, and speaks to a day that has not yet come, but |
find great comfort in verse 22: “A little one shall become a thousand, and a small
one a strong nation: | the LORD will hasten it in his time.” The same God Isaiah
writes about is the same God Whom we serve today, and He's the same God who
will rule the millennial kingdom and all of eternity. Understand that when it's time
for something to happen, God will make it happen, and He can make it happenin a
hurry! That's what we're praying for in the rest of our deputation: Lord, hasten it!

Since the last letter ...

We have two new churches that have voted to support us, one is pending for
next week, and two more churches where we presented in the fall should begin
sending support this month (and are not counted in our total support yet). We're
officially at 71% support with several good prospects to take us on for support.

Up next

This letter comes out a bit early, since | will be away from home most of the
next month (and when I'd normally issue the letter). One or both of us will be in
meetings in Utah, Colorado, Indiana, Michigan, North Carolina, and Georgia before
our next prayer letter comes out. We're praying for God’s hand on those services
and for us to have the ability to minister both inside and outside of church walls in
the places God has sent us.

In England

At the moment, Faith Baptist Church of Lakenheath is able to meet in person
even though most nonreligious activities are curtailed due to coronavirus. Several
new families have joined, although in a short time we will be losing one core family
that goes back to the church’s founding in 2017. That's military ministry: you can
have 100% turnover in church membership in three years and none was due to
getting mad at the pastor!

Help us pray
Would you add these to your short-term prayer list?
e Anupcoming dental procedure (or multiple) for Scott
e Safety flying and driving to meetings
e Fruitin witnessing
e Monthly growth in support like we were seeing before coronavirus

A note to supporting churches

We usually include the last two months’ support totals in the right hand column.
Due to travel, it is necessary that | send this prayer letter prior to our giving report
being issued. Also, if your December figure shows $o in giving, it may be due to the
pony express—I| mean, U.S. Postal Service—and the delays that are affecting
everyone. The AFBM office let me know that many support checks are coming in up
to a month late, so be aware. Fear not; we will report it in the month that it is
received and credited to our accounts. Thank you for your support and patience!

S MCCAINS g

MILITARY MISSIONARIES
SERVING GOD IN ENGLAND

MAILING ADDRESS
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Good News Baptist Church
3252 Taylor Road
Chesapeake VA 23321
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SUPPORT ADDRESS
Armed Forces Baptist Missions
3252 Taylor Road
Chesapeake VA 23321

(757) 488-1799

To donate online:

Visit www.afbmissions.com,
then click GIVE at the top.
Be sure to designate McCAIN in
the dropdown menu.
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